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COVID-19 Information 
 

 

Message from The Canada-Japan Co-op Program (CJCP) 
 
 
 

Due to the current global pandemic, The Canada-Japan Co-op Program and its consortium member 
institutions made the very difficult decision that co-op work terms for Winter (January – April) 
2021 term in Japan are suspended. This decision is in line with the current advice of BC CDC and 
Global Affairs Canada. It follows guidelines outlined in UBC’s Student Safety Abroad Policy. Both 
levels of government advise against non-essential international travel since many countries are 
experiencing community transmission and have varying travel restrictions in place.  
 
Given that the Canadian and Japanese governments avoid non-essential international travel 
advisories look likely to remain in place for quite some time, we felt it was better to provide 
certainty to our participating students, employers and prospective students by making this 
decision now.   

 
We will re-assess the situation in January/February 2021 for future co-op work terms in Japan. 
 
If you are interested in applying for the program, please reach out to Yuko Nemoto, Program 
Coordinator at coop.japan@ubc.ca in February to inquire the hiring cycles and schedule in detail.  
 
 
 
 
The Canada-Japan Co-op Program 
 
 

http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/prevention-risks/travel
https://travel.gc.ca/travelling/health-safety/travel-health-notices/221
https://universitycounsel-2015.sites.olt.ubc.ca/files/2019/08/Students-Abroad-Policy_SC12.pdf?file=2018/09/policy69.pdf
mailto:coop.japan@ubc.ca

